LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING 6 JU 1963

-
el g '
7/ ?ij‘s‘ - . \

28 Bremen, Am Wall 1021v.

Telegrams: Surveyors, Bremen Telephone: Nos. 31 11 15 & 31 10 17
Please address all YOUR REF. (i
communications to
THE SURUEY ORS OUR REF. R.61-63 4th June,1963,

Dear Sir,

Motorship "DEBORAH"

With reference to your letter of the 31st May,1963
we wish to inform you that the repairs as recommended by the
Rotterdam Surveyors have been satisfactorily completed at this
port and that also Alterations to the main deck have been
effected.

The ship was under survey at this port between 6th
and 17th May,1963 and our Report No. 6829 has been forwarded to
London on the 31st ultimo.

We wish to add, that the Superintendent did not mention
any proposed changes of Class during the repair period.

Yours faithfully,
The Surveyors,

The Secretary,
LONDON
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